
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

Newsletter  Week 5 Term 2  
 
Hello everyone, 
                           Well as I am writing this newsletter we are in full NAPLAN mode. We 
have completed the first 2 assessments of writing and language conventions. Today was 
reading and tomorrow will be numeracy to complete the assessments. In August we will be 
receiving the results of the tests. Parents will receive a copy of their child’s results which 
will have an explanation of how to read them. I f parent have any queries about the results 
please come and see Trudie or myself so we can clarify any misunderstandings. The school 
will be looking at individual results, cohort data and whole school data to better direct our 
teaching for the next 12 months by analysing areas of weakness. 
 
District Cross Country Championships are on Friday at Nagle College 
this week. The school is sending a team of 36 students from the 3 – 6 
grades. Mr O’Brien will be organising the day so Mr Hathaway and 
myself will be with the students, organising them. The distances on 
the day are the same as our school cross country. 9/10yrs run 2kms, 11yrs run 3kms and 
12/13yrs also run 3 kms. Good luck to all the competitors on the day, I know they will be 
great representatives for our school.  

 
Next Thursday the 24th of May the Grade 5/6 students will be venturing down to  
Paynesville to compete in the District Winter Sports. Your child will compete in  
either T-ball, soccer or netball. The students are currently being sorted into teams. 
 

Kids Rock is coming to school on Friday night in the hall. It promises to be a great night 
where the students are able to demonstrate the talents they have and possibly win a prize. 
Up to $500 worth of prizes will be available to be won. Safety is a priority for the evening. 
There are strictly no passouts for children once they have entered the hall. At the end of 
the evening students must be picked up by parents from inside the hall and won’t be al-
lowed to just wander home. The fun starts at 7.00pm and will conclude at 9.00pm   
 

 
The Preps are having an excursion to the library next Wednesday the 
23rd of May. This promises to be exciting and education as the  
students will become familiar with the library and have a great time. 
 
 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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Phone:  5152 4395 
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

May  
18th: Division Cross Country 
Kidz Rock 7pm-9.00pm 
 
Wed 23rd: Prep Library Excursion 
Thur 24th: District Winter Sports 
 
June 
Fri 1st: Out of Uniform Day - Salvation Army         
          ***Gold Coin Donation*** 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

June 
Mon 11th: Queens Birthday (Public Holiday) 
Tue 12th: Report Writing Day - Student Free 
Day 
Fri 29th: Last Day Term 2 - Early Dismissal 
2.15pm 
 
July 
Tue 17th: Frist Day Term 3 
Mon 30th: Sovereign Hill Camp  
 
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Continued: 
We are doing very well with reducing the number of absences at school, however we must continue 
to push the rate of absences down to ensure that all students are able to access learning that will 
benefit them now and into the future.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen: 
Dear Parents/Carers just a brief reminder to say that our canteen is open from  
Tuesday to Friday each week. There is a current menu attached to this newsletter or 
alternatively you can find one on our Facebook Page or our Bairnsdale Primary School 
website. All items that were previously classed as specials and only ordered on  
certain days like (Nacho’s on Thursday's) can now be ordered every day.  
 
 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children are going to be 
absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you a phone call from our 
attendance officer. 
 
Sovereign Hill Camp 
This year our grade 5/6 students have the opportunity to attend  
Sovereign Hill as part of their camp program. This camp will take place in 
Term 3 from Monday 30th July to Wednesday 1st August. The cost for 
the camp is $360.00 and must be paid in full prior to your child leaving 
on camp.  
 
 
Student Free Day: 
Monday 11th June is the Queens Birthday Public Holiday on Tuesday 12th June students will not be 
required at school due to Report Writing Day.  
 
 

 
 
Out of Uniform Day: 
On Friday 1st June out school will be holding an Out Of Uniform Day, we 
are asking for a gold coin donation from each child who comes to school 
out of uniform on this day. All money raised will be donated to the  
Salvation Army to help support Breakfast Club on Monday and Thursday 
mornings.  

 
 
Division Cross Country: 
This Friday some of our students are attending Division Cross Country at Nagle College. If you 
would like to watch your child/children please be at Nagle College by 11.00am. 

 
 
 
Cans for the Community: 
Cans for the community is an initiative run by the Bairnsdale Secondary College  
Alpine Students. Over a one week period they are aiming to raise 2,018 cans,  
toiletries or long lasting food items for the less fortunate. If you are able to donate 
any items please deliver them to the school between 21st - 25th May.  
 
 

 
 

Yours Sincerely 
Warwick Fraser 
Assistant Principal 
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Thank Goodness For Art Smocks! 
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Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Skye Newman for always show ing respect in the classroom. Skye has the most 
beautiful manners and always listens to instructions. It is an absolute delight to have you as a part 
of our class. Well done Skye. 
   
1 /2 A: Isabella Harrison for being kind and respectful to those around you. You make us all 
feel welcome and comfortable.      
       
1 /2 B: Ariki Campbell for always being a respectful member of our classroom. Ariki is a 
good listener and always tries his hardest in his learning.     

   
1/2 C: Jym Bolt for always using his manners when talking to adults or his classmates.  
 
3/4 A: Flora Luu Welcome to our school and grade 3/4A. You have settled in very well.   
                
3/4 B:    
 
3/4 C: Tahlia Newman for always moving around the classroom quietly and calmly. Tahlia  
always listens to instructions and respects her classmates.      
  
5/6 A: Nataleeah Puruto for always listening respectfully to others and holding the classroom 
door for everyone as we come inside.    
           
5/6 B: Tyler Rouse has been a respectful class member and has helped others with their 
work. Tyler respects others personal space and property.    
    .          
5/6 C: Hayden Cooper for being respectful.      
       
5/6 D: Chloe Winnett for show ing respect.      
      
 
 
 
 

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Monday’s 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 
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